
AGHORN OPERATING, INC 
P.O. Box 12663 

Odessa, TX 79768-2663 
(915) 550-0804 • Fax (915) 550-0822 

March 21, 2001 

New Mexico Energy, Minerals and .. , c , i ! ^ ' 
Natural Resources Department ~ 

Oil Conservation Division 
811 South First Street 
Artesia, NM 88210 

Attn: Mr. Tim Gum: 

Re: Inactive Non Compliance Wells 

Dear Mr. Gum: 

We are in receipt of your fax of the copy of the letter from your office dated January 11, 
2001. In complete honesty, I cannot recall having ever seen or read this notice before; 
however, I recognize that this is not your problem but mine. 

In response, we have returned most of the wells on the list to production. I am now 
preparing you a detail of the status of each well and our plans for all the wells not in 
compliance with OCD rules and regulations. 

I appreciate your willingness to work with us in this situation. Upon receipt of our plan 
of action, please notify me of any problems or changes you require. 

Very truly yours, . — -
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